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2015 SOUTH ISLAND FIGURE SKATING CHAMPIONSHIPS 

Notice for Clubs & Skaters

REGISTRATION:  
The Registration Desk will be open from 7.30am on Friday 28 August.


Music should be handed in at time of registration 

MUSIC:
All competitors shall provide 2 copies of their music on Compact Disk (CD)

(You should also have a spare copy with you). 

The CD must contain only one track and must be marked as follows:


Competitors Name 


Championship Section (e.g. Primary Ladies) 


Programme Identification (e.g. Short Programme or Freeskating


Free Dance & Solo Dance, choreographic exercise – TOI)

Exact running time of music (not skating time).

DRAWS:
The Draws will be made by Computer early next week and clubs will be advised when done.  Starting orders will be posted on the NZIFSA Website under SI Champs.
VIDEO:
No Official Video Recording of the event will be taken.


You may video only with a permit – this includes using any type of photographic device, eg phone or ipad. Permit application form is on NZIFSA website or application can be made on the days of competition. Permits must be displayed when videoing.

PHOTOGRAPHY:
No flash photography during the competition please.


Parents/caregivers may photograph their own skaters.


We plan to have a professional photographer covering the event.  Skaters will need to arrange before they skate if they would like to be photographedor videoed.   

NO GIFTS ON ICE:
No gifts of any type, flowers, sweets etc. to be thrown on the ice.


There will be skaters who will collect gifts and give them to the competitors.

UNOFFICIAL PRACTICE:  There will be a 40 min unofficial practice from 7:00am on Friday 28 August.   Cost $15. Cash only.  Maximum 12 skaters on the ice.  Please register your interest with the SIISSA Secretary connor.mciver@clear.net.nz. First come first served.

VOLUNTEERS
All skaters should have received a call for volunteers via their clubs.  Any competition relies on volunteers, and the more people who help the better.  If you can help with any roles please contact Desley Anthony desley.peter@gmail.com by Thursday 20th August in the first instance with what times and activities they are able to help with.  
STROKING FORUM 
There will be a discussion forum on the proposed new stroking tests on Saturday 29 August at 3.45 – 4.30pm.  All skaters and coaches are encouraged to attend.
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